
The Northern Illinois Food 
Bank has partnered with 

local Carol Stream 
organizations to help fight 

hunger this summer by 
providing free lunches to 

Carol Stream children in need.

Are you a Carol Stream resident 
whose child is in need of
 free meals this summer?

Carol Stream residents 18 and younger who are 
in need of a free daily lunch are invited to visit 

Western Trails School in Carol Stream. 
Lunches will be given out:

   •  Every Monday through Friday 
   •  June 6 - August 12 (except July 4)
   •  11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

No need to sign up or make a reservation. Adults are welcome to 
escort children, but meals only for children 18 or younger. 

Attendees must provide their own transportation.  
Western Trails School is located at 860 Idaho Street, Carol Stream, IL 60188.

For more info, call 630-665-4121 
or visit www.carolstreamsummerlunch.org.


